Nottingham educational institutions placed on lockdown due to intruder reports
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Two educational institutions in Nottingham were placed on lockdown following reports of an intruder on their premises. The incident unfolded on a Tuesday, prompting Nottingham University Samworth Academy and Bilborough College to take immediate action by initiating a "brief lockdown."
During the lockdown, students were instructed to hide under tables as a precautionary measure. Specific details regarding the identity or intentions of the intruder remained unclear at the time of the lockdown. 
Authorities were alerted, and an investigation was likely underway to address the situation and ensure the safety of all individuals on campus. The emphasis on safety protocols underscores the seriousness with which such incidents are treated in educational environments.
The situation is being monitored closely, and updates are expected as more information becomes available.
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